
NOTES ON CONTRIBUTORS

Miss Phyllis Mander Jones, B.A., was Mitchell Librarian, Pubic Library 
of New South Wales, from 1947 to 1958, and was Liaison Officer for the 
Public Library of New South Wales in London from 1958 to 1960. She is 
at present in receipt of a Visiting Fellowship in the Department of History, 
Research School of the Social Sciences, Australian National University, and is 
engaged on aspects of the work outlined in the paper published here. Miss 
Mander Jones has visited the various Australian States in an effort to trace 
copies of documents, the originals of which might be held in European countries, 
the United Kingdom, and elsewhere. This is to be regarded as preliminary to 
a full-scale survey of the originals of such records, which a team of people, 
working in the United Kingdom and on the Continent of Europe, will trace 
and make notes on, for publication in the way which Miss Mander Jones 
described.

Professor Frederick Alexander, M.A. (Oxon.), is Professor of Modern 
History at the University of Western Australia, and has held this position since 
1948. He was Director of Adult Education in Western Australia from 1941 
to 1954, and has been Chairman of the Library Board of Western Australia 
since 1952. In 1958-9, Professor Alexander held a Canada Council Senior 
Fellowship, and in 1961 he was Visiting Professor of Commonwealth History 
and institutions at the Indian School of International Studies, New Delhi.
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